BOSTON YOUNG WOMEN'S CHRISTIAN ASSOCIATION

THIRTY-SEVEN AND A MILE BEACON STREET

Cure, Encutive Secretary

Dre Man convoit les défaudic funs les borse - bolt mont le lecter l'yeller le Esternée dryses les dentier and his influera

Wer in the Selvery Selvand in the Vollege "

THIS IS NOT AN APPEAL

My dear Dr. Cushing:

The Board of Managers of the Roston Young Women's Christian Association would like you to know that, through the generosity of a few old friends, we have purchased the land at the corner of Stuart and Clarendon Streets. They who have already heard this good news are as delighted with the choice of the location as are the members of the Association.

In the fall of 1924 we are plunning to rains the money for a new building which that contain a much desired swimming pool with lookers and showers exclusively for women; a completely equipped gymnasium; class rooms and club rooms; parlors, cafeteria, auditorium, and bedrooms.

You have helped to make possible the continuance and increase of our work up to the present time, and we are asking you to bear in mind the fall campaign for our new building, when we shall hope to again have your help through service and gifts.

Meanwhile, if you wish to renew your former contribution, it would greatly facilitate the financing of the work which must be carried on before the large public appeal is made to the citizens of Boston.

Sincerely yours,

trobtook

BOSTON YOUNG WOMEN'S CHRISTIAN ASSOCIATION

THIRTY'SEVEN AND A HALF BEACON STREET

MRS. JOHN LIVINGSTON GRANDIN, JR.

Administration Building MRS. CHARLES TODD WOLFE, Executive Secretary

Centers

Vice-Presidents

MRS. WILLIAM H. ROBEY, JR. MRS. RICHARD K. THORNDIKE

372 BEACON STREET 40 BERKELEY STREET

MRS. GORDON HUTCHINS
MRS. JAMES O. FOSS

68 WARRENTON STREET

Recording and Corresponding Secretary MISS CHRISTEL W. WILKINS

be little tracket to Extende Organs his done in his has

97 HUNTINGTON AVENUE

Treasurer

MISS ANNE M. PAUL

April 14, 1924

THIS IS NOT AN APPEAL

My dear Dr. Cushing:

The Board of Managers of the Boston Young Women's Christian Association would like you to know that, through the generosity of a few old friends, we have purchased the land at the corner of Stuart and Clarendon Streets. Those who have already heard this good news are as delighted with the choice of the location as are the members of the Association.

In the fall of 1924 we are planning to raise the money for a new building which shall contain a much desired swimming pool with lockers and showers exclusively for women; a completely equipped gymnasium; class rooms and club rooms; parlors, cafeteria, auditorium, and bedrooms.

You have helped to make possible the continuance and increase of our work up to the present time, and we are asking you to bear in mind the fall campaign for our new building, when we shall hope to again have your help through service and gifts.

Meanwhile, if you wish to renew your former contribution, it would greatly facilitate the financing of the work which must be carried on before the large public appeal is made to the citizens of Boston.

abel m Curdy Granden

Pesident